Distance Learning Advisory Committee
Minutes
February 3, 2009 - 3:30 p.m.

Raburn Wing, Room 305

Chris Maynard called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

Members present: Larry Adams, Paulette Alexander, Bruce Gordon, Tim Collins, Sherri Hester, Katie Kinney, Linda Lewis, John McGee, Chris Maynard, Chair, Stephen Putman, Leigh Thompson, BJ Wilson, Randy Horn
Members absent: Courtney Balentine, Wanda Bradford, Bonnie Coats, Debbie Chaffin, Wendy Darby, Mark Puckett, Anna Veal
Minutes from the 1/20/09 meeting were approved. 
 1. Subcommittee Reports were given.
A. (Program Subcommittee) Tim Collins reported on the status of the Call for Papers. The subcommittee will send out a follow up call for papers within the next couple of weeks.  This call for papers will be a general call and not topic/track specific.  
B. (Vendor Subcommittee) John McGee reported that Bonnie Coats was working on finding door prizes and talking with vendors about setting up tables and/or displays.
2. Chris Maynard gave an update on the Distance Learning & Online Degree Program Feasibility Study. The study is moving forward and the study will be discussed at the March meeting. 
3. Bruce Gordon presented the committee with a draft of the “Comparison of Learning Management Systems” report. The committee discussed the report and made suggestions for revisions. The committee approved the report (with minor revisions) and the subcommittee’s recommendations detailed therein. After the revisions have been incorporated into the report, it will be circulated via email to the full committee for final approval and will then be submitted to the VPAA. (A copy of the final version of the full report is attached.)
4. The committee approved the Draft of the “CAAP Exam Waiver for Online Degree Students” memo. 
5. The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Leigh Thompson

